
From: Ruben, Martin
To: Harrison, Garnet
Subject: FW: Revised draft of the Report on Operations Tempura and Cealt
Date: Friday, December 16, 2011 12:17:53 PM

 
 

From: Ebanks, Donovan 
Sent: Wednesday, August 19, 2009 3:26 PM
To: Ruben, Martin; Duguay, Dan
Cc: McCarthy, George; Manderson, Franz; Bush, Eric; 'Stuart.Jack@fco.gov.uk'; Gough, Peter
Subject: RE: Revised draft of the Report on Operations Tempura and Cealt
 
Martin,
 
Thanks for affording sight of this but I think I’ve invested enough time in this back and forth. You have
your views and I, like others, have mine.
 
My only request now is that you/Dan hasten to get it down to the LA!!
 
donnie
 

From: Ruben, Martin 
Sent: Thursday, August 06, 2009 2:47 PM
To: Gough, Peter
Cc: McCarthy, George; Manderson, Franz; Ebanks, Donovan; Bush, Eric; Stuart.Jack@fco.gov.uk;
Duguay, Dan
Subject: Revised draft of the Report on Operations Tempura and Cealt
 
Hi Peter,
 
I have made a few further changes to the report after meeting with HE The Governor this morning. 
The changes include a reference to the unusual nature of the investigation in the executive summary
(Paragraph 1.03) and important information (Paragraphs 5.03 and 5.05) around the Terms of Reference
for the Strategic Oversight Group;  and what they excluded.  I believe the changes we have made only
add some clarification to what was already in the report for background purposes and do not, in any
way, change the findings or the recommendations to which we are requesting a response from the
Government. 
 
I have copied certain individuals in the clearance process to keep them "in the loop".
 
We look forward to receiving the responses and finalizing the report for the Legislative Assembly.
 
Regards
 
Martin
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